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TO:   City of Dacula Mayor and City Council Members 

 

FROM:  Hayes Tayor, City Planner 

 

DATE:  February 27, 2024 

 

SUBJECT: 2024-CD-SUP-02 - Withdrawal Request  
 

 

On February 27, 2024, the Department of Planning & Development received a request to 

withdraw the special use permit application for 287 Church Street.  
 

MEMO 
 


